
 

 RIDER ALERT 
CATS will not operate any service on 
Christmas Day, Monday December 25, 
2017.  

Regular service will resume on 
Tuesday, December 26th, 2017. 

 
For information contact 225.389.8282. 

For route information, call Customer Care or 
visit www.brcats.com.  

http://www.brcats.com/

